
15 June 2020

Dear Colleagues and Students

FIFTH COVID-19 CASE 

This no�ce serves as confirma�on that another staff member has tested posi�ve for Covid-19, thus bringing the 
number of infected employees to five. 

The colleague, who is currently in self-isola�on, is also based in Alice in the Faculty of Social Sciences and 
Humani�es. 

Contact tracing is already underway and all applicable Covid-19 safety protocols are being implemented. 

As the university community, we send our love and support. Let us be safe and Covid-19 compliant at all �mes. 

Sincerely

Tandi Mapukata
Director: Ins�tu�onal Advancement and University Spokesperson
Email: tmapukata@u�.ac.za
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